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 Dear Mr. Röhr,  

we regret to inform you that your daughter, Mrs. Else Röhr has unexpectedly 
passed away on this day. The transfer of the patient to our institution took 
place due to reasons related to the defense of the Reich. 

According to which our institution is intended only as a transit institution for 
those patients, who were soon to be transferred to another institution in our 
region, the stay here only serves the detection of bacillus infections who are 
known to be among such patients repeatedly. The local police department 
Bernburg-Gröna therefore has decreed, in order to prevent the outbreak and 
spread of such infectious diseases, in agreement with the authorities involved 
ordered extensive protective measures and according to article 22 of the 
ordinance on the prevention of communicable diseases the immediate 
cremation of the deceased and disinfection of the estate. A prior consent was 
not required in this case. 

The estate of the deceased is stored here after disinfection has been 
completed, because it serves primarily as a pledge for the payer of the 
institutional accommodation costs. 

On this occasion we take the opportunity to point out that very often it is not 
possible to avoid damage to the estate by disinfection as a result of the use of 
the most sustainable disinfectants and often the shipment as well as the 
reaching of a decision causes more time and costs than the estate is worth. We 
propose to you for this reason to waive it, so that we can place it at the  
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disposal of the NSV in the event of damage and in the other event to give it to 
the payer of the institutional accommodation costs without a court order. 

If you would like the urn to be transferred to there, the transfer would be free 
of charge, we ask you to inform us within the next 14 days and submission of a 
corresponding declaration of consent of the responsible cemetery 
administration. If we do not receive a corresponding message by the stated 
date we will arrange for the burial differently. 

Enclosed we present you with 2 death certificates. 

2 Attachments 

       [signature] 


